
 

Hiroshima A-Bomb 

Survivors Speak  

Never Again! 

PUBLIC LECTURE:  
 

Date: August 10th (Friday) 4-6PM 
Venue: Commerce Building 2.03, University of Otago 
+ PEACE AND ART EXHIBITION 
 

PEACE VIGIL: 
Never Again: A ceremony to commemorate the dropping of the atomic 

bombs on  
Date: August 11th (Saturday) 12-1PM 
Venue: Otago Museum Peace Pole 

Michimasa Hirata and Shigeko Niimoto Sasamori, survivors 
of the Hiroshima atomic bomb, are visiting Dunedin and 
speaking at these events to share their memories of the war 
and the devastating consequences of nuclear warfare. 

August 6th and 9th, 2012 mark the 67th anniversary of the 
atomic bombing of Hiroshima and Nagasaki. The number of 

 is 
very privileged to be hosting a visit from two of them on the 
10th and 11th August. If you want to hear their experiences 

 

Organizers: The National Centre for Peace and Conflict 

Chaplains and the Dunedin Japanese Community. 

For more information, please contact:National Centre for Peace and Conflict Studies 
peaceandconflict@otago.ac.nz  (03) 479 4546 

mailto:peaceandconflict@otago.ac.nz

